
INFORMATION, INFORMATION, INFORMATION 

 

 SECURITY 

 

Dear Parents 

Please be informed, in order for us to keep ourselves and our merchandise safe, we have introduced 

new measures.   

1. All drops to be done inside the school, no child will be allowed to go out of the gate 

unaccompanied during pick up time. 

2. The gate will be closed from 09:00-14:00 and 16:30 daily 

3. Any one that comes after 09:00 will now be asked to sign a visitor’s form. 

 

 PICK UP TIME 

Children will no longer be allowed to pick up children after 12:30 as this is their nap time. 

Any one that comes at 12:30 will be made to wait until 14:15. 

Any late collections (after 17:30) will have to be paid for immediately 

 

 SPORTS ACTIVITIES 

1. We are pleased to announce that this week has seen our little ones start with our new 

sports activities of soccer, swing ball, volleyball and net ball. Check the attached daily sport 

activity to ensure that the child comes with the right shoes on that day. 

We are all very excited about this and are encouraging parents who have not yet filled in the 

sports forms to promptly do so. 

2. We do not just take learning seriously but also keeping our bodies healthy and active, hence 

our introduction of a 30 minutes aerobics class every afternoon  from 15:45-16:15 Except 

Friday’s please ensure your little one comes with his /her tekkies and  cricket hat. 

3.  We apologies that our swimming lessons will not be starting this month as we had 

anticipated due to some technicalities beyond our control. However, this situation is being 

rectified and we will keep you informed.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 UNIFORM 

Please bear with us concerning the unavailability of some of our sizes and 

colours.  

See available sizes below  

 

SHORT SLEEVE-All colours 

1-2 years & 2-3 years 

 

LONG SLEEVE –All colours  

1-2 years, 2-3 years,3-4 years,4-5 years,5-6 years 

 

 PHOTOSHOOT 

Our photo shoot was a success with all our children shinning,   forms and samples of the same will be 

sent in the coming week.  

 

 ANNIVERSARY 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to all the parents that joined us and celebrated our 9th 

anniversary with us. 

We had a wonderful time. We look forward to celebrating many more birthdays with you. 

 

                               NOTE 

WE KINDLY REQUEST THAT CHILDREN LEAVE THEIR PLAY BOOTS AT SCHOOL AND COME WEARING 

THEIR SHOES. 

 

  



ANNIVERSARY PICTURES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  



 SPORTS DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 


